From: Rachel and Ron Jeffery [mailto:rachelron08 @gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 10:47 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: | am against a 4th gas station in borden

Just writing to give our input as a family! We don't believe that a 4th gas station is a needed addition in borden
PEI Our small stations that provides with our needs and more would be a great loss if they have to close doors.
Cerrettis and Howatts are two gas stations who are friendly and family owned who go above and beyond for
there customers whether it's opening through storms and power outages for customer needs or allowing
customers to have accounts so they can get what they need until there next pay. We strongly disagree with
opening a new station and we as customer need these small family owned business left open!

Thank you for your time!



